
PRIVATE CASE MANAGEMENT OF CHILD 
WELFARE SERVICES (SB 6407)

The Senate concurred with SB 6407 that repeals the 
pilot project contracting out of Child Welfare Services 
in demonstration sites that was to begin in 
December 2019. 

The Senate concurrence vote was 49-0. It originally 
passed the Senate 47-0 and the House 97-0. SB 
6407 was requested by the Department of Social 
and Health Services.  It now goes to Gov. Jay Inslee 
for his signature into law.
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VICTORY!
We’ve Stopped Contracting Out of Child Welfare Services

THE WASHINGTON FEDERATION OF STATE EMPLOYEES

Council 28

We finally put the ill-conceived 
idea of contracting out case 
management to rest.  For over 
8 years, we’ve been success-
fully battling the contracting 
out of your public service. 

Members standing together to 
put child safety over profits.  
The right answer is higher pay 
& retaining a quality work-
force.


